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Happy Holidays!!!!!!!! 
 

                               
 

The Holiday Season is here!  We are already seeing the evidence of giving in 

the Tiger’s Den.  Nordstrom Department Store gifted every Cascade Scholar 

with a Winter Coat as a part of Operation Warm Coat.  The students and 

families at Cascade Elementary School are so beloved in the Atlanta Area.  

Earn to Give is looking forward to gifting the Cascade Families again this 

school year.  We hope that your families enjoy all good tidings that come with 

this season.   
 

December at a Glance 
We want to have 100% attendance when our doors open December 2nd, 

especially since the Winter MAP Administration begins when we return from 

Thanksgiving Break.  Students will take the Reading MAP Growth Test on 

Tuesday, December 3rd and the Math MAP Growth Test on Thursday 

December 5th.  Please be on the lookout for scholars to come home with an 

abundance of gifts for family members that they earned for being wonderful 

IB scholars during the first semester on Monday, December 9th.  We will have 

our Winter Program on Tuesday, December 17th at 9:00AM.  Parents are 

welcome to join us for the Winter Program.  Because this is a whole school 

event and seats are limited, we ask that no more than 2 adults join us per 

family.  Students are being asked to wear specific attire for the Winter 

Program.  Please see the grade level attire below: 

 

Pre-K-3rd Grade: Red, Green, or White Dressy Attire 

4th & 5th Grade: Black and White Dressy Attire 
 

Cascade Mural 
It is almost time for us to return to our permanent location (July 2025).  The 

building will be freshly painted.  We would love to have your input with ideas 

for painting the mural that is located in the rotunda of the building outside of  

 

Important Reminders 
 

Dec. 2-13 MAP Growth Assessment  

Dec. 6 IB SOTM Celebration 

Dec. 9 Earn2Give Event 

Dec. 9-20th MAP Assessment 

Dec. 16 Picture Day Makeups 

Dec. 17 Winter Program @ 9 am 

Dec. 18 Cascade Spelling Bee @ 9 am 
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the main office area.  If you have any ideas pertaining to the design that 

should be on the rotunda please email Ms. Momon directly with your idea. 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us 

 

All ideas will be taken into consideration.   

 

In Conclusion 
I continue to give thanks for such a loving school community.  I am grateful 

for the precious gifts that you send us each and every day to teach.  Our 

scholars are a joy to work with.  Each one has so much potential.  It is our 

pleasure to cultivate their growth. 

 

Enjoy your Thanksgiving Break, 
 

 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  

(404)802-8100 
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